
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

23 June 2023  

 

Stage 3 Bell Shakespeare Performance  
 

Dear parents and carers, 

An incursion has been organised for Stage 3 students. 

 
Permission notes and payments for this event will be accepted online through the School Bytes parent 
portal. Alternatively, please check your email account for an email with the link to access the permission 
note and make a payment. Please note, with the new finance system late payments will not be accepted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 
 
 
Mr Bert Lo Campo            Miss Brittany Kenny 
Principal         Incursion Coordinator 
 


